SGTB:NLO
71-9232

Nuclear Packaging, Inc.
ATTN: #r. Charles J. Temus
1010 South 336th Street
Federal Way, WA 980032

Dear Mr. Temus:

We have terminated our pre-application Docket No. 71-9232 for the NUPAC 140-B
package due to lack of activity. If you submit an application for the NUPAC
140-B package we will re-open Docket No. 71-9232. If you bave any questions
recarding this matter, we would be pleased to meet with you and your staff.

Sincerely,

Origina! Sipned by

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and
Transportation, NMSS
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